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Date: 23 January 2023 

 

Raltron / RAMI Technology hereby declares that there are no persistent organic 

pollutants in our products and that they fully comply with the European Union’s 

Persistent Organic Pollutants Regulation (EC) No. 850/2004 and Stockholm 

Convention, Annex I and III. 

 

EU Regulation (EC) No. 850/2004 about persistent organic pollutants (POP) 

and about the changes of regulation 79/117/EEC deals with the protection of 

the human health and the environment against these substances by a 

preferably early elimination of production or accordingly by the limitation to a 

minimum regarding manufacturing, placing on the market and usage of these 

substances.  Furthermore, the regulation defines provisions about waste 

which consist of these substances, in which these substances are contained or 

which are contaminated by these substances.   
 

 

We shall monitor all changes to this Directive and ensure that our products 

continue to be Compliant with all future requirements and amendments. 
 

 

Regards, 

John D. Ivens 
John D. Ivens 

Quality Assurance Director 

Raltron /RAMI Technology 


